Today is a good day. The Ohio State School for the Blind is marching in the Rose Parade and the Ohio State Buckeyes are playing in the Rose Bowl. What more could you ask for? I can think of at least one more thing. What if the coin toss at the beginning of the football game was using the Louis Braille Bicentennial Silver Dollar? Then New Year’s Day 2010 would be perfect.  

Today I am looking for help in making the coin toss a reality. The National Federation of the Blind succeeded in honoring Louis Braille the inventor of Braille by having the U.S. Mint produce a silver dollar in honor of Braille’s 200th birthday. You can still purchase the coin from the mint for one more month. Ten dollars of the cost of the coin will go to the National Federation of the Blind to help in a Braille Literacy Campaign. My daughter Macy is lucky she was taught Braille in kindergarten but many blind people never learn Braille. Alarmingly only ten percent of blind children are taught to read Braille. You can help change that number by ordering a coin from the mint at 1-800-USA-MINT. 

Macy is also lucky enough to be part of the Ohio State School for the Blind Marching Band. Our family will travel to Pasadena to see the Parade and now the game. The OSU marching Band has been an inspiration to Macy and the other OSSB band members by inviting the blind band to participate in band practices and other events. It will be wonderful to have both bands shine on New Year’s Day. The OSSB (Ohio State School for the Blind) Band honors Louis Braille and OSU by performing script Ohio in Braille. Since Louis Braille’s 201st birthday is on Jan. 4th it would be a great honor to him and Blind people around the nation to have the coin toss be with the Louis Braille Silver Dollar. Can you help this become true? Please help by sending this information to anyone and everyone who could lead the way in the Louis Braille Rose Bowl Coin Toss. Thank you for your Support. 

PS Once we get this accomplished maybe we could work on Macy singing the National Anthem at the game!

Sincerely, 

Crystal McClain

1070 Twp Rd 181 

Bellefontaine, Ohio
937-935-6188  

